Job Title

Name

xxxxxx@bournemouth.ac.uk 

Direct line +44 (0) 1202 96xxxx

Ref: SL/Attendance/3 (no  contact)
Date: xxxxxxxx
Title Forename Surname

Address 1

Address 2

Address 3

Address 4

Postcode

Dear Forename

Programme Title

Despite my previous letter of (date) [our records show/ your placement employer informs us] that you are still not [attending timetabled sessions/engaging with your programme/attending your placement/other]. 

As you have not contacted me as requested, I must assume that you no longer wish to continue on the programme and you will be withdrawn as of (date 5 working days from date of letter). The University will inform all relevant statutory authorities (including your LEA) and any entitlement to student loan, bursary or scholarship (if applicable) will cease as of that date. 
For international students insert: As your current residence status in the UK is based on your being enrolled as a full-time student in the UK, we are legally obliged to inform the Home Office that you have withdrawn. Please also note that if you wish to extend your leave to remain in the UK in the future, you will need to explain your withdrawal from the course and prove that you returned to your home country in order to respect the requirements of your Tier 4 student visa. If you are intending to withdraw please seek further advice from the Immigration Compliance and Advice Team at askBU as soon as possible.
For NHS students insert: Please note that NHS Student Bursaries require that you notify them through their customer contact services on 0300 330 1345 if you withdraw or interrupt your studies and will require you to repay any money that you receive that you are not entitled to. Please see the NHS Bursaries site at http://www.nhsbsa.nhs.uk/Students/4032.aspx for further information. 
You will not be permitted to use the University Library, Students’ Union and other University facilities available for students as from the date of your withdrawal. Please return your student card to (Programmes Administrator) together with the enclosed withdrawal form. Could I also please remind you that if you are in possession of any University property (such as library books) that these must be returned. 
In accordance with our Fees Policy you [are/are not] entitled to a refund (of £xxxx).

If you decide that you do wish to continue on the programme, or you wish to explore options other than withdrawal please contact me immediately on receipt of this letter.

Yours sincerely

Name

[Programme Leader / Programme Coordinator]
Cc: File

